
 

 

 

                     NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

Date Issued: April 26, 2024 

Re: Request for Proposals (RFP) — School-Based Health Center Facility Construction 
 
Project: Pace Manatee 

 
This document services as official notice that Pace Center for Girls, Inc. (“Pace”) has awarded 
the contract for the above referenced project to: 

 
Halfacre Construction Company 

7015 Professional Parkway 
Lakewood Ranch, FL 34240 

 

We thank all participating general contractors for the time and effort they put forth to prepare 
detailed responses and appreciate their interest in doing business with Pace. 

Address correspondence regarding this RFP to: 

Pace Center for Girls, Inc. 
National Office 
ATTN: Heather M. Lovejoy, Director of Capital Projects 
6745 Philips Industrial Blvd. 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 
 
 

 

 

 

 


